THE CITY OF KNOX
PARK DEPARTMENT PRESENTS
“MOVIES IN THE PARK”

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, OR WOULD LIKE TO SPONSOR A MOVIE,
PLEASE CONTACT THE MAYOR’S OFFICE AT 772-4553.
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MOVIE SPONSORED BY

KNOX COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

Come and watch "THE GRINCH" with some of your
Knox Elementary teachers.
We look forward to seeing you therel

WEDNESDAY, JULY 24TH AT 8:30 P.M. AT THE
WYTHOGAN PARK PERFORMANCE STAGE!

In case of inclement weather, the movie will be moved indoors to the
Knox Community Center on the scheduled showing date.

PLEASE BRING BLANKETS AND CHAIRS
FOR SEATING! THERE IS NO ADMISSION
FEE AND PARKING IS ALSO FREE! THE
CONCESSION STAND WILL BE OPEN FOR |
YOUR FAVORITE MOVIE MUNCHIES AND (if}
REFRESHMENTS!




